I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for being one of our vendors at our recent Tailgate Show March 12th, 13th, and 14th. We had more vendors show up this year than we’ve ever had thanks to your participation. 

I’d also like to thank you for your cash donation towards our expenses and/or your generous gift you may have donated to the silent auction. 

We hope you had a good time and that is was profitable for you and we hope to see you return next year. We’ll inform you about the event next year as time gets closer.
